PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tatton Street, Colne. BB8 8JE Telephone: 01282 864607 www.primet.lancs.sch.uk



Friday 12th November 2021

Dear parents and carers,

It was great to see so many parents in school this morning for the whole school assembly. We welcome the opportunity to share the children's achievements with our whole school community.

Next week the children will be completing their Autumn assessments which consist of a maths, reading, writing, grammar, punctuation and spelling test. The children have worked very hard since September. As a school we understand the importance of closing any learning gaps and your help with listening to your children read and with learning their times tables will be of great assistance.

During assessment week it is important that your child attends every day on time. Please ensure your child is not late so that your child can start their tests feeling confident and ready to learn. School doors open at 8.35 am.

Have a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Holmes

Headteacher